
Minutes of the Bryn-Rose Civic Association Meeting of April 25, 2013 
 
The Bryn-Rose Civic Association met in the Radnor United Methodist Church, 930 Conestoga Road, 
Rosemont, Pennsylvania at 7:00 P.M. on the above date. 
 

Present 
 

Bob Adams, President; Peggy Gaskins, Treasurer; Lynn Ellis, Recording Secretary; and members 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Our balance is $363.22, which includes $37. in Petty Cash.  Bob Adams will be reimbursed for the three 
fishing rods he purchased as our donation to the three Youth Trout Derby sessions at Saw Mill Park. 

Old Business 
 

The Garrett Hill Coalition had great success with their Pancake Breakfast and Plant Sale on Saturday, May 
11, at the Radnor United Methodist Church in Rosemont.  Many residents, old and new, turned out with 
their families to join in the food and fun. 
 

The Township is still looking for volunteers for Town Watch.  Please call 610-964-0460 if you are 
interested, leave your information and you will be contacted. 

 

New Business 
 

There are paper and an on-line petitions circulating for signatures regarding Villanova University’s 
expansion, which would be like having 300 families of 4 living on their western most parking lot.  Please 
consider attending the May 6th Planning Commission meeting to voice your concerns.  Our Township 
Manager is having a meeting with residents for their input regarding the University’s expansion plans on 
June 4 at the Municipal Building at 6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.  Please plan to attend with your questions on a 
project that could change our Township forever.  
 

There have been reports of much partying at the Broad Lawns Apartments , also know as Villanova East, 
in Bryn Mawr, as well as on County Line Road and Garrett Avenue.   

Announcements 
 

The Rosemont Village Mall is being reconstructed for multiple shops and a farmers’ market.   
 

The Garrett Hill 4th of July Parade Committee is having a Beef and Beer Fund Raiser on Saturday, June 1, 
at Flip and Baileys on the corner of Conestoga and Williams Road from 4 to 7 p.m.  They need our 
support. 
 

This year’s concert in the park will be Wednesday, July 17 at 6:30 p.m. in Macrone (Rosemont) Park.  The 
band is Mid Life Crisis which will feature Doo Wop, Soul and Rock ‘N Roll.  Refreshments will be 
provided, as well as activities for the children.  We will contact Garrett Hill Market for pizza donations. 
 

Next Meeting 
 

Our next meeting on May 23, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.  All residents are welcome so bring a friend and your 
questions and concerns. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Lynn Ellis 


